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From: Janotta, Laura COMMUNICATION
Sent: June-13-16 9:30 AM ' _
To: Bellisario, Adelina CW (PH) - Swune 2l ‘ [l
Subject: FW: Re File Numbers : OP.16.004 , l

ITEM -

Good Morning Adelina,

| have confirmed that the email below can be attached as a communication for the Public Hearing for the above file.

Regards,

Laura Janotta, B.A.A. MCIP, RPP
Planner
905-832-8585, ext. 8634 | laura.janotta@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca

From: Alex Tur [mailto:alextbest2013@hotmail.com]
Sent: June-05-16 4:53 PM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Subject: Re File Numbers : OP.16.004 and Z.16.005, new development at 441 Clark Avenue West

Dear M-me/ Sir,

My opinion (if it counts) regarding new development at 441 Clark Avenue West is absolutely NEGATIVE.

Me and my wife are totally against it.
The main reason : "Sotheby's" store located currently at this address is the only store that me and my wife are

using to buy a food
for last 13 years. Replacing that store with the new building will lead to change our life.

Alexander Turchik and Galina Mikheeva,
owners of 219 Winding Lane, Thornhill, ON, L4) 57




